
Hi!  My name is Nicole 
Meinsen, and I'm very 
excited to be able to teach 
your children here at Jump! 
This is my 3rd year at 
Jump!, and have had the 
great experience of doing 
competitive gymnastics for 
10 years. Gymnastics is an 

amazing sport.  I love it, and am honored to 
be able to share that love of the sport with 
your child. Looking forward to meeting you all!  

 
 - Nicole Meinsen 


